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We wish you all a very happy Christmas 

and a happy and healthy New Year. We 

hope you all have a relaxing and fun 

time with family and friends. May 

the peace and joy of the Christmas 

story remain with your families 

and comfort those who are suffering 

from war, hunger and sadness 

across our world. Our youngest 

children have been  

bringing smiles to our faces and to 

those at Abbey Care Home with  

their singing and dancing.  

Santa visited on Monday. 😊Enjoy 

the pictures.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“At Stokes Wood Primary School the health and safety, 

safeguarding and promoting the welfare  

of all children is of paramount importance.” 

 

Sporting Success 

Congratulations to our football teams 

Girls A team finished 1st in the New College league 

Girls B team finished 9th in the New College league 

Boys A team finished 3rd in the New College league 

Boys B team finished 5th in the New College league 
 

MOVE IT BOOM 

FIRST PLACE…..Well done everyone for logging 

your activities since October. We have finished 1st 

out of 200 schools and have won prizes from 

Leicester City in the Community and Megastrikers. 

            
 

Virtual Pentathalon 

Stokes Wood also came FIRST in this competition. 

We had the most children participating. Well done 

and thanks to Mrs Freeman who has continued the 

excellent work and success of Mr Laverick together 

with the coaches from Leicester City FC in the 

Community.  

 
          

 

Dates for Your Diary 

Wed 20th Dec: Last day of term 

Thurs and Fri 21st and 22nd Dec: 

Xmas holiday club.  

Spring term starts Tuesday 9th 

January at 8.50am   
 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       KS1 singing in the final assembly 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Celebration Assembly Pupils of the week are: 

Attendance class winners for the Autumn term: 

Miss Master and Miss Neale’s classes.  

 

Winner of the 12 days of Christmas Attendance 

prize draw: Darius and Nancy-Jo Williamson 

 

Winner of the weekly 100% attendance prize draw 

for the Autumn term: Kelvin Deacon  

 

100% for the Autumn term certificates: Adam 

Ahmed, Dilan Ali, Aaron Anish, Ivy Arnold-King, 

Michael Attuf, Anastasia Belova, Juwayriyyah Bhana, 

Harsimran Bindra, Jia Bindra, Oliwia Bronk-Wolska, 

Erik Ciftci, Advik Das, Kelvin Deacon, Kiven Dikovita, 

Shyam Earl, Isla-Jane Eggleton, Serah Elsa Sony, 

Tobias Fieldsend, Zofia Fusiarz, Fatma Garwin, 

Sarah Ghezzali, Samantha Henley, Abel Jobin, Aiden 

Jobin, Aimy Jobin, Amjed Khalafalla, Aarush 

Khandelwal, Aden Lingard, Kaden Lingard, Joyce 

Luyindula, Jayden Madziwanzira 

 

Thank you to all those who bought raffle tickets. 

We had 39 prizes and the younger children loved 

drawing the raffle tickets out…. Well supervised I 

might add.  

We raised £300 which will be used to support 

enrichment activities in school which are not covered 

by the school budget.  

 

Reception posting their letter to 

Santa.  
 

 

80 children went ice skating on Monday. It was  

great fun. Lots of fun, falling over and getting 

better and better at skating.  


